
 

 

Emergency Road Closure for Water Main Leakage Investigations and Repairs: Upper Valley. 

 

On Wednesday the 17thth of July there will be a road closure in the Upper Valley that is expected to 

be enforced for two days. There will also be a Water Outage to properties within this area from 

13.00 until 17.00 on this day. 

 

This is to allow for investigations and repairs to be carried out on a “hidden” Water main leak in the 

area. 

In order to facilitate these works there will also be a road closure from the bottom of Stoney Lane 

through to the Upper Valley at QE 2 Street junction from 08.00 on Wednesday the 17th of July until 

17.00 on Thursday the 18th of July. 

This means that traffic travelling through QE 2 Street will still be able to access Connaught Square as 

usual. 

The Water Board would kindly like to ask pedestrians drivers of vehicles to observe road advise signs 

and drive with care whilst in the vicinity of these road works.  

 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please phone the Water Board on either 823254 or 

07781104762. 

Please offer our sincere apologies for any inconvenience caused. 

 


